
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
364 

 
 December 15, 2010 

 
James C Mott/Janice K Mott 
642 White Bear Ave N 
St Paul MN 55106-4312 

 

  
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
The City of Saint Paul; Department of Safety and Inspections, Division of Code 
Enforcement has reinspected the property located at 642 WHITE BEAR AVE N and has 
determined that the conditions causing the Notice Of Condemnation and Order to Vacate 
have been corrected and this property may now be reoccupied. 
 
This is your written authorization to remove the placards of condemnation and 
reoccupy the property. 
 
The Mayor, the City Council and Enforcement staff thank you for correcting this 
condition.  Maintenance and improvement by the owners of property in Saint Paul will 
continue to assure a high quality of life for all citizens of Saint Paul. 
 
If you have any questions about this letter, or if you require additional information, 
please contact me, Paula Seeley at 651-266-1916. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paula Seeley 
Enforcement Inspector 
 
 
ps 
cc: Ramsey County Assessor's Office 
 Public Housing Agency, Attn: Vera Johnson 
 Community Stabilization Project 
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  DEPARTMENT OF SAFETY AND INSPECTIONS 
Steve Magner, Manager of Code Enforcement 

 

CITY OF SAINT PAUL 
Christopher B. Coleman, Mayor 

 

 

 

 

375 Jackson Street., Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101-1806 

Telephone: 651-266-8989 
Facsimile: 651-266-1919 
Web: www.stpaul.gov/dsi 


